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Wendy Strangeway

NYM/2017/0006/FL land off Front Street, Grosmont

NYM/2017/0006/FL land off Front Street, Grosmont

This site appears to contain or has contained a number of trees until recently (recent aerial photographs and street view). The application states that there are

no trees on the site.

Potentially this may mean that trees have been pre-emptively felled (legally). If this is the case please consider if approving a condition to carry out some
planting to maintain tree cover to the location.

Thanks
Mark

Mark Antcliff
Woodland Officer

North York Moors National Park Authority





